BB-SCGR Updates

BB-SCR March Updates - Important BSR Guidance Update to BB-SCR

Dear User

As you know Black Boots are committed to ensuring that all products are
compliant with both government legislation and guidance.

As you may have seen this week, the Building Safety Regulator released details of
the application, assessment and 'all reasonable steps' process for Building
Assessment Certificates for high-risk residential buildings. As a result of this, Black
Boots will be making significant changes to the BB-SCR product to ensure it is
remains compliant to this latest set of guidance.

To ensure you can continue to use BB-SCR whilst this update is implemented, it is
necessary to take the following actions

1.BB-SCR will be taken offline between 15:00 Wednesday 6th March 2024 and
06:00 Thursday 7th March 2024 to implement an interim update allowing it's
use whilst further development is undertaken.

1.BB-SCR will not permit you to generate a draft safety case report between
06.00 Thursday 7th March 2024 and 06:00 Monday 18th March 2024. You can
still upload all your safety case information to existing and new reports, however
the Generate Report button will be disabled until the new BSR compliant
release is readly.

1.0n Monday 18th March 2024, it will be necessary to edit and amend all sections
of all reports generated up until this point, adding information into the new
sections to ensure compliance. ALL sections will need to be edited and then re-
saved to implement the new change. This is a one off function and only applied
to reports which have not yet been completed.

This is a major release to ensure your safety case report remains compliance to the
new BSR guidance. Thank you for your patience while we implement the changes
and please let us know If you have any questions or require any support.

The Black Boots Support Team
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